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Ref: 4/3/BBB/25/SEM-3 Study Leave/1          Date: 09/01/2025 

 

 

 

It is notified for the information of all concerned that all classes for PG Semester-3 will stand 

dissolved on and from 10/01/2025 and students will enter a period of study leave for the 

preparation of the upcoming Semester-3 examinations which will start tentatively from the 3rd 

Week of January. The details of the program for examination will be shared soon. 

 

 

Sd/- 

Controller of Examinations 

Biswa Bangla Biswabidyalay 

 

 

Copy to:  

1. Office of the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor  

2. Office of the Registrar  

3. Office of the Finance Offer  

4. All the Co-ordinators of the PG Department  

5. System & Support for website 


